
 

            

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

 

Date: 16th September 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Year 4 Visit to RAF Museum Cosford 

As part of their topic and project work, arrangement have been made for Year 4 children to visit RAF Museum, 
Cosford on Wednesday 16th October 2024. The children will travel to and from Cosford by coach and return by the 
end of the school day.  
 
A visit of this kind would be most valuable in enriching the children’s experience and providing a basis for much 
written, display and other work. We will be aiming to achieve the following objectives from the visit: 

• To deepen knowledge of the World War 2 topic in History 

• To deepen knowledge of the Science relating to flight, protection and other aspects linking to World War 2 
 
On the day, children need to wear school uniform, and bring a waterproof coat or anorak, as they will be outside for 
part of the day. All children will need to bring a packed lunch and a drink / refillable bottle in a backpack. Please 
ensure the drink / refillable bottle is in a plastic or cardboard container – no fizzy drinks, thank you. No spending 
money is required for this visit. 
 
In order for this visit to take place, we do ask parents for a contribution towards the cost of this trip and that cost is 
£10.00. If you would like your child to take part in this visit, please visit your School Gateway app to give parental 
consent and pay the £10.00 – select payments and ‘RAF Museum Cosford’.  
 
We feel it is important for your child to take part in educational visits, and yet, if you do not want your child to 
participate then please let the school office know as soon as possible; this will avoid any unnecessary reminders. The 
deadline for parental consent and payment is Monday 14th October 2024. Please note if we do not have sufficient 
numbers then the trip will be cancelled and monies shall be refunded.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 


